
 

An evening with Diane Bell 

Professor Emerita 

Science Matters: Where are the young women? 

Tuesday 11 November 2014 
6pm -9pm 

National Press Club: National Circuit, Barton ACT 
Women remain under-represented as research scientists. Why? Does it matter? For whom? 

Anthropologist Diane Bell invites us into a series of imagined conversations between our scientist 

foremothers and their contemporary sisters as they reflect on their practice, past, present, and future.  

Diane Bell is Professor Emerita of Anthropology at The George Washington University, DC, USA, and 

Writer in Residence at Flinders University SA.  After 17 years in senior academic positions in the USA, 

she returned to Australia in 2005, continued her work with the Ngarrindjeri of the Murray River, Lakes 

and Coorong, ran for the Federal seat of Mayo (SA) in 2008, and advocated for return of water to 

Murray-Darling Basin. An award winner author, Diane has written with passion and courage of matters 

concerning Aboriginal society, the law, religion, higher education, and the environment. 

Cost:  $80 including dinner and drinks (vegetarian available) 
Bookings: www.npc.org.au   

Enquiries: Kate Bosser at 1300 733221 or nfaw@nfaw.org 

RVSP:  Friday 7 November 2014 

Parking at National Press Club available for early reservations 

 

 

 

http://www.npc.org.au/

